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I am firmly against changes to the text. There is a difference between " Militias " and 

National Guard.  The Constitution of the United States provides for the acceptance 

and need for Militia in the US. The people have the right to form a Militia for the 

protection of our sovereignty and Constitutional Republic.  The guard nor a standing 

army have anything to do with that nor should they. Civilians have the right to form, 

use, train,stock etc a militia and that is not going to change regardless of any rules or 

vocabulary you choose to change.  


